From: lily bianchi

Sent: Friday, June 12, 2020 7:55 AM

To: CMO_BoardFeedback

Subject: Agenda ítem 1B • special meeting • 9am

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Dear Mr. Slocum and Board:

I am concerned about San Mateo County's glacial easing of restrictions. While the rest of California is moving forward, we seem to be at a standstill in comparison. Los Angeles, which has more than half of the state's COVID-19 cases, has opened hair salons/barber shops with gyms and bars resuming business next. How are we falling short? Available data does not support a decision for *continued heavy restrictions*. Hospitalizations have stabilized. No deaths yesterday. An increase in cases is most likely a consequence of protests. It is time for SMC to reopen more businesses alongside the rest of the state and still manage the risks. We, as caring citizens, will shoulder this task with the most noble of intentions, in compliance with mandated guidelines and for prevention of the virus. I urge you to support and transmit attestation for variance to the CDPH today. I look forward to Dr. Morrow's revised SIP order advancing the county through Stage 2.5 in the next week, and headed toward California's Stage 3 reopening plans by the end of the month. *San Mateo Strong.*

L. Bianchi Foster City From: Ariella Fioranelli

Sent: Friday, June 12, 2020 8:18 AM

To: CMO_BoardFeedback **Subject:** Special Meeting 06/12

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

SM County Supervisors:

Please file for a variance to move ahead with reopening restaurants, hair salons, barbers, gyms and hotels. We have been on lock down for 89 DAYS!!! We cannot hide in our homes FOREVER!! These businesses can take the precautions to get back to work safely. Let them do so before they go bankrupt.

AF, San Bruno

From: Leigh Anne Dennis

Sent: Friday, June 12, 2020 9:24 AM

To: CMO_BoardFeedback
Subject: Attestation Question

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Thank you for this and all the difficult work to get this up to the state level.

Question if approved will San Mateo and Dr Morrow go directly in line with the state? Will additional oversight be taken in areas that might be considered high risk.

For example the state says that gyms and fitness centers can open today. State guidelines require social distancing and patrons to self clean, we all logically know this isn't going to happen

Will Dr Morrow have the authority to continue to monitor what is safe for San Mateo county and say that gyms should not open or that people should still not gather?

Thank you, Leigh Anne

Stay Positive, Test Negative

Leigh Anne Dennis General Manager Ladera Oaks 3249 Alpine Road Portola Valley, CA 94028 650.854.3101 xt. 1020

Follow us on Instagram @lo_laderaoaks